March 31, 2025
Warden Nicole Albright

Municipality of the District of Argyle
5 J. E. Hatfield Court

Tusket, Nova Scotia

BOW 3M0

Subject: Request for Financial Assistance

Warden Albright,

On behalf of the West Pubnico Golf Club, I am writing to request financial assistance from the
Municipality in the amount of $99,000 over 3 years, to support necessary repairs to our facility and
property. As a non-profit organization, we are committed to providing an affordable and welcoming
recreational space for the area, and maintaining our facilities is essential to ensuring we can
continue serving our members and visitors.

Our two large maintenance sheds, originally the old clubhouse buildings which were relocated in
1998-99, are in urgent need of repairs. Both structures suffer from leaks, with one requiring a new
roof frame. While one has a cement floor, the other has a deteriorating wooden floor that requires
frequent patching. To extend the lifespan of these buildings and improve their functionality, essential
upgrades include metal roofs, new siding, and window replacements.

The Club plays an important role in the area, offering not only a space for golf enthusiasts but also a
venue for tournaments, fun nights, and various recreational activities enjoyed by residents of the
Municipality., and neighbouring municipalities and the town of Yarmouth. Ensuring the upkeep of our
facilities directly benefits the area by supporting recreation and promoting an active lifestyle.

We would also welcome the opportunity to discuss any other project from the capital project list that
may be of greater interest to you or explore ways in which the Municipality might support the club
long-term. Your support would help ensure the sustainability of this valued asset for years to come.

We appreciate your consideration and would be happy to meet at your convenience to discuss this
request further. Please let us know if any additional information would be helpful.

Thank you for your time and support. We look forward to working together to strengthen recreation
opportunities in Argyle.

Sincerely

Alex Nickerson
President
West Pubnico Golf Club



